
    NOTICE OF A PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 
CONCERNING THE DESIGN OF THE NEW HALLVILLE COMMUNITY PARK 

 
 
TAKE NOTICE that the Recreation & Culture Department of the Corporation of the Township  
North Dundas will hold a public open house on the 25th day of July 2022 from  
6:00 - 8:00 p.m. at the Hallville Fire Station, located at 1650 County Rd 1, Hallville, Ontario.  The 
purpose of the open house is to present the draft concept plans and related budgets that are 
proposed for the development of the Hallville Community Park and obtain public input regarding 
the preferred concept plan and amenities.   
 
ANY PERSON may attend the open house and/or make written or verbal representations              
either in support of or in opposition of the proposed designs, to Meaghan Meerburg, Director of 
Recreation & Culture. 

 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION relating to the development of the Hallville Community Park is 
available on the Township website, under Popular Resources and Project Updates, or by 
contacting the Director of Recreation & Culture at (613) 774-2105, Ext 236. 
 
 

 
  Dated at the Township of North Dundas this 18th day of July 2022. 
 

 
Meaghan Meerburg 
Director of Recreation & Culture 
Township of North Dundas 
636 St. Lawrence Street, Box 489 
Winchester, ON K0C 2K0 
(613) 774-2105 (Phone) 
(613) 774-5699 (Fax) 

  www.northdundas.com 
 


